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On Thursday, Laura from Puffin Pottery in Otley came to the school to run a pottery painting 

workshop with the children. 

Each child was given a mug to decorate, and they were encouraged to use their imagination 

and creativity to do so. All the children worked so hard on their mugs and everyone produced 

some fantastic work! We now have to wait 10 – 12 days for the mugs to be fired and we will 

see the final products. 

 

Mrs Heather Hallam and Mrs Carol Bartle  

 


